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Farmingdale
LD 1432
Dear Committee Members,
I am writing in opposition to LD 1432: An Act to Remove Consideration of Gender 
Identity from the Maine Human Rights Act.
Why would we do this?  Is this just a way to allow discrimination against LGBTQ 
people?
Maine is better than this.
Please oppose LD 1432.


